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Need this translated?  Call us at 651-266-6100. 

¿Necesita esta traducción?  Comuníquese con nosotros al 651-266-6100. 

Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6100. 

Xav tau qhov no txhais los?  Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6100. 

 

 

 

 

Temporary traffic calming demonstration project coming to your 
neighborhood this June 

June 10, 2025 

 

Dear Saint Paul Neighbor, 

 

The City of Saint Paul will be installing a temporary traffic calming demonstration project on Baker 

Street between Cherokee Heights Elementary (Waseca Street) and Humboldt High School (Hall Avenue). 

It will be installed to improve bicycle and pedestrian access and safety on Baker Street and to 

demonstrate traffic calming infrastructure as part of a future bicycle boulevard. The Baker Street 

temporary demonstration project is part of the West Side Bicycle Boulevards Plan that the city is 

currently developing. 

 

When is the work happening?  

On Friday, June 27, the temporary project will be installed on Baker Street. The project is planned to be 

in place until fall of 2026. 

 

What will be installed?  

The city will install paint, plastic posts, and temporary curb along Baker Street to create:  

• Traffic circle at Waseca Street and Baker Street 

• Bumpout at Stryker Avenue and Baker Street 

• Bumpouts at Hall Avenue and Baker Street 

In addition, on Baker Street the city will paint bike symbols and arrows to designate shared bike and 

vehicle space. 

 



Share your feedback: 

Starting June 27 once the project is installed, share your thoughts and experience with the 

demonstration project by taking a survey at stpaul.gov/WestSideBikes  

 

Project updates:  

To sign up for emails and to find project updates and additional information online, please visit the 

project website at stpaul.gov/WestSideBikes  

 

Questions: 

Please contact Laura Krause at 651.266.6037 or Laura.Krause@stpaul.gov.  

 

Thank you,  

Saint Paul Public Works 
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